Steven Seee

From: Paul Grimes <paulgrimes@cox.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 2:59 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H5706

Hello -

I'm emailing in full support of H5706. The CRMC in its current format has acted as an uninformed, and
secretive agency - apparently swayed more by backroom conversations and deals than by citizen opinions and
the best interest of our coastal resources.

Please pass H5706 to create an accountable, informed agency for this important role.
Thank you!

Paul ). Grimes

62 Benjamin Drive

Portsmouth, RI
(401) 862-7332



